February 1, 2018
Equity Ripon-Lomira Shipping Association is offering up to four $500.00 scholarships to students in their livestock marketing area.  An application form will accompany this letter with which you may duplicate and give to interested eligible students.

FFA teachers and guidance counselors are encouraged to make their students aware of the availability of these scholarships. Parents of applicant must be members of the shipping association.
While we are looking for students pursuing an agricultural career, other academic choices will be given consideration.  Applications forms must be completed in full and accompanied by the student’s high school transcripts.  The application deadline is APRIL 1, 2018.
If you have any questions, please contact Dan Konrad 920 716-4802.

Thank you.

Dan Konrad, Secretary

Ripon-Lomira Equity Livestock Shipping Association

N6652 Brandon Road
Ripon, WI  54971
